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Pedals Purchase Outcome

Project Summary:
With the support of the Miller Arts Scholars Minigrant, I was able to purchase a pedal

board and case, distortion pedal, reverb pedal, and patch cables to connect them. Before ordering
anything online, I first went to the local Charlottesville music store “Music and Arts” to see if
they had anything I was looking for cheaper. Sure enough, I was able to find everything but a
reverb pedal, which I ordered online from Sweetwater. The total price ended up being $408.06,
all of which was covered by my Miller Arts Minigrant. I was able to use my board and pedals for
one gig last semester, which was when my band opened for Lighting of the Lawn. I’m excited to
continue using my pedals this upcoming semester!


